
December 15, 2021

Notice of UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board 
Potential Quorum 

UNM-Gallup Fall 2021 Commencement
Saturday, December 18, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
Kenneth Holloway Auditorium at Gallup H.S.   
1055 Rico Street, Gallup, NM 87301

A potential quorum of the UNM Gallup Local Advisory Board will likely attend 
the UNM-Gallup Fall 2021 commencement ceremony. No votes or official actions will 
be taken by the Local Advisory Board. 

Please contact Lee Lamb at lambc@unm.edu with any questions. 




